
Interpretation 
Number  

Interpretation of 
Regulation 

Issue Date of 
Interpretation 

005-01 34 International Umpires 
Administration 

10 November 
2005 

 
Question 1  
 
May the International Umpires Subcommittee (IUSC) consider reports or observations 
respecting an International Umpire’s (IU) on-the-water performance or rules knowledge 
when considering his/her application for Re-Appointment, even though the candidate has 
passed a written examination (within the preceding three years) and an on-the-water 
assessment (at the time of initial appointment)? 

Interpretation 1 

The answer is yes. 

The Constitution Committee noted that the Race Officials Committee review the relevant 
regulations with the Constitution Committee with a view to addressing the issues raised.  

 


